
The Greater Victoria School District wishes to recognize and acknowledge the Esquimalt and 
Songhees Nations, on whose traditional territories, we live, we learn, and we do our work.

Can’t make the open house? Take the survey!

Survey opens on March 11: visit www.sd61.bc.ca 
or scan the QR code to have your say!

March 11, 2025 at 4:00pm  |  Tillicum Elementary School

Open House: You’re Invited!

The Greater Victoria School District and the District of Saanich are hosting a collaborative 
open house on Tuesday, March 11 at Tillicum Elementary School to gather feedback on a 
proposed design for the school’s exterior landscape. The design aims to mitigate growing 
climate change impacts through the planting of Indigenous trees and plants. The project 
design also includes a raingarden and outdoor classroom, subject to funding.

All members of the community are welcome to drop-in and share their input between 
4:00pm and 6:00pm. We look forward to creating collaborative spaces together.

This survey closes on Tuesday, April 8, 2025 at 4:00pm.

Email community@sd61.bc.ca if you need support.
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